
       
 

On Wednesday, since the weather was fantastic, we and our 

friends from Lithuania decided to play a football match.  

So, after the presentations of what Greece and Turkey had 

created we went down to our school yard and after a little 

warm up we started playing. 

It was an intense game since the score leader changed a lot 

of times during the match. The Lithuanians scored the first 

goal but the Greeks managed to come back. 

After 30’ we did a break to rest and drink some water and 

then we continued. 

In the end of the match both teams gave hands and everyone 

was happy but at the same time tired. 

Both teams did their best, although in the end nobody cared 

about the score.  

 

 

We look forward to meet our Lithuanians friends for a 

rematch 

 

 
 


